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Tips Sought on Identity of Buc-ee’s Theft Suspect 
 

New Braunfels, Texas — New Braunfels Police are seeking tips from the public about the identity of a man 
suspected of stealing, or attempting to steal, coolers from a local gas station/convenience store. 
 
On June 26, 2015, a man walked into the Buc-ee’s store located in the 2700 block of I-35 North and stole 
two Yeti Hooper coolers valued at approximately $650.  The same man also attempted to steal a third Yeti 
cooler the next day, June 27, 2015, at the same location, but was stopped by store management before he 
could get away with the stolen merchandise. 
 
The man is described as a white male, standing approximately 5-foot 4-inches tall, weighing approximately 
135 pounds, with short light brown hair.  During the first theft he wore a white Performance Fishing Gear 
(PFG) t-shirt and left the scene in a silver Chevrolet 1500 pickup truck.  During the second theft attempt he 
was wearing a blue PFG t-shirt and left the scene in a white Buick LeSabre.   
 
Comal County Crime Stoppers is offering a reward of up to $2000 for information that leads to an arrest 
and/or grand jury indictment.  To remain anonymous and to collect the reward, contact Crime Stoppers at 
830-620-TIPS (8477), leave a tip online at http://comalcrimestoppers.org/, or text a tip by texting “Comal” 
plus your message to CRIMES (274637).  To contact the New Braunfels Police Department directly about 
the identity of this suspect, call 830-221-4100. 
 
  {Photos attached}: Suspect during 1st theft 
     Suspect during 2nd theft attempt 
     Suspect vehicle 1 
     Suspect vehicle 2 
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